






FĆėĒĜĔėĐĊė	RĊĆđĎęĞ	TĔĚė	
	SĚēĉĆĞ,	JĚđĞ	16,	2017	

3:00	-	6:00pm	
  

A Farmworker Reality Tour has been arranged exclusively 
for our parish only.  This will be a great opportunity for 
you to better understand the conditions of Mexican 
farmworkers in Central California. The tour will begin at 
Crystal Bay Farm in Watsonville where you will have an 

opportunity to observe three farming practices common in the area: organic 
agroecological production, organic industrial agriculture, and commercial industrial 
agriculture.  A Oaxacan family will discuss their lives and describe the every-day 
challenges that they face. They will also provide a strawberry picking 
demonstration.  You will also have the opportunity to pick and purchase organic 
strawberries. 
 

Cost: $20 per person 
 

All proceeds go to the Farmworker Family Organization to help support the efforts 
to continue to assist the farmworkers and their families.     
 
If you have any questions, please contact Monica Rocha (408) 603-7970 or Maggie 
Ruiz Lum (408) 425-4733 or Email: Migrant-Refugees@santateresachurch.com 

	
SĆĈėĊĉ	HĊĆėę	CĆĒĕĆĎČē	TėĚĈĐ	SĕĔēĘĔėĘčĎĕ	OĕĕĔėęĚēĎęĞ	

 
Santa Teresa Parishioners! 
 
Help us raise $5,000 to sponsor a truck 
for Sacred Heart!  No donation is too 
little!       
 
What does the SHCS Truck do?  
 Picks up 5,000 loaves of bread a week.  
 Picks up 30,000 items like canned food, diapers, baby food, and toys 
for holiday distribution.  
 Picks up hundreds of bikes to give to children during the holidays. 
 Refrigerates 700 turkeys for Thanksgiving Food Box Distribution.  
 Delivers 100 vegetables garden beds to families.   
 

Our wonderful Deacon Steve is the new board president for Sacred Heart! We would love to present him with a    
check to help keep the trucks on the road and continue the many great things Sacred Heart does! 
 
Please make your checks payable to Santa Teresa Church – Sacred Heart Campaign.      
 
If you have any questions, please contact Monica Rocha – (408) 603-7970 or Maggie Ruiz Lum – (408) 425-4733 or 
Email: Migrant-Refugees@santateresachurch.com  

Social	Action	Ministries	(SAM)	

	
	
	
	
	
WčĔ'Ę	ęĆĐĎēČ	CARE		
Ĕċ	ęčĊ	CĆėĊČĎěĊė?		

	
 Due to the Independence Day 

holiday, the Support Group for 
Caregivers WILL NOT  

be meeting on: 
  

Thursday July 6, 2017  
At 7 pm-8:15pm 

              
Mark your calendars for  

the next meeting On  
August 3, 2017  in the  
Saint John of the Cross 

Conference Room located 
behind the office. 

SĊĈĔēĉ	CĔđđĊĈęĎĔē	JĚđĞ	1Ęę	Ćēĉ	JĚđĞ	2ēĉ	
 
July 1st & 2nd, our second collection will be for Peter’s Pence, which 
provides Pope Francis with the funds he needs to carry out his 
charitable works around the world. The proceeds benefit our brothers 
and sisters on the margins of society, including victims of war, 
oppression, and disasters. Please be generous. For more information, 
visit www.usccb.org/peters-pence. 



RĊČĎĘęĊė	Ĕė	UĕĉĆęĊ	YĔĚė	RĊČĎĘęėĆęĎĔē	
 

We wish to extend a warm welcome to all new parishioners.  Please fill out this form and either place it in the  
collection basket or drop it off at the parish office or mail slot.    DATE: ____________________        

NAME: __________________________________________________________ HOME PHONE:_________________________ 

EMAIL: ___________________________________________________________CELL PHONE__________________________ 

ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

OTHER FAMILY MEMBER NAMES: _________________________________________________________________________ 

_______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

New Parishioner    Updated Info    Want to become Catholic    Weekly Envelopes   Monthly Envelopes  

 What area would you like to volunteer?__________________________________________________ 

SUNDAY MASS CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD NEEDS YOU! 
 
**We need Youth and Adult volunteers** The Liturgy of the Word for Children is a 
ministry that permits children to hear and discuss God's Word (Readings and Gospels) 
in a manner that is appropriate to their age level and understanding. The Children’s 
Liturgy is a part of the regular Sunday Mass, adapted for children. The Word is shared 

by the children’s liturgist through stories, discussions, or pictures — whatever the leader finds most appropriate to 
conveying the meaning of the scriptures. We also add traditional prayers and talk about the seasons of the Church 
just as is done with the church community during Mass. Children’s Liturgy is held most Sundays at the 10:00AM Mass 
throughout the year. Children are dismissed with their leaders at the beginning of Mass and are with their leaders for 
about 15 minutes. All we ask is if you could sign-up for one Sunday a month and to prepare the Children’s Liturgy for 
either the Primary Group (grades K-2) or Intermediate Group (grades 3-6). Liturgy plans and preparation is set up for 
you in advance and there is training if needed.  If you enjoy working with children, and would like to know more 
about this ministry please contact: Mary Clarke 408-268-2817 or Nancy Royal 408-629-7777 ext.108.   

DON’T MISS YOUR CHANCE! 
JĚēĊ	26,	2017—1Ęę	AēēĚĆđ		

GĔđċ	TĔĚėēĆĒĊēę	CĊđĊćėĆęĎēČ	ĔĚė		
50ęč	AēēĎěĊėĘĆėĞ	Oē	MĔēĉĆĞ,		

 
 

http://santateresachurch.com/golf
-tournament-and-sponsorship/  

Checks can be made 
payable to:  Santa Teresa Catholic Church". 
Credit cards welcome online.   
 

 

NĊĝę	PčĆĘĊ	ċĔė	BėĎĈĐ	IēĘęĆđđĆęĎĔē!			
The deadline date for orders is 7/5/17   

Thank you to all who continue to participate in our Memorial 
Brick Campaign. While we may purchase a brick to remember 
deceased loved ones, we may also remember ourselves as the 
“living stones” of Santa Teresa Parish. It is also a wonderful 
way to commemorate Mother’s Day, Father’s Day, Baptisms, 
First Communions, Confirmations, Birthdays, Graduations, 
Weddings, and Anniversaries.  
 

Brick order forms are available on our website, in the 
vestibule, or in our Parish office.  Please order your Brick by 
July 5th, 2017 for our next installation in August. 
 
 

4” x 8” Brick – Minimum Donation $150 each—1 to 3 lines of 
inscription plus art image if desired.  
8” x 8” Brick – Minimum Donation $300 each—1 to 6 lines of 
inscription plus art image if desired.   
 

If you have any questions please contact Donna Ingoglia, 408 
629-7777 ext. 102 or donna@santateresachurch.com 



 

We pray  
 

for all military personnel and their  families,  
for all who suffer mentally, physically, for our homebound and, 

 
 

FOR THE SICK 
(We removed names that have been on here for while.  

If you wish to be added back, please let us know ) 
 

Kay Alves, Ricardo Anderson, Flo Andreoli, Bruce Atkinson,  
Ricky Barragan, Fr. Christopher Bennett, Kristi & Rich Berryessa, 
Danny Bologna, Corazon C. Breaux, Jacque Butler, Blaine Cross, 

Alica Crowther, Kevin Eck, Shelley Erkel, Amanda Fickett,  
Jean & Bruce Gill, Kristin Gonzales, Monica Gonzalez,  

Baby Harper, Jenny Mory Hawkins, Marty Howard, John Janini,  
Mary Ann & Don Landucci, Louis Mason, Roberta McKenna,  

Marci McCullough, Christina McCullough Mitchell,  
Basilisa Mirarza, Yvonnne O’Brien, Bev Owens, Gina Paielli,  
Sandra Pedersen, Bill Radzinski, Jim Repinski, David Reyna,  

Marilyn Roberts, Estella Ruelas, Joana Santiango, Lisa Schmid, 
Sharyn Scoppettone, Doreen Sowards, Ken Spring,  
Lou Tersini, Janice Weinhold, James Wilson,  

Jerry Worley, and Bruce Wolk 

 

FOR THE RECENTLY DECEASED  
 

You may not know each of us on this list, but your prayers are a 
blessing and support for us and our family. Call (408)629-7777. 

 
JUNE 21—WEDNESDAY  
8:30am  Luis M. Castillo ✞  
 
JUNE 24—SATURDAY  
5:30pm  Saverio Cochetti ✞  
  Rosa Lotho ✞  
 
JUNE 18—SUNDAY  
8:30am Al Antuna ✞ 
 Helen Caserta ✞ 
 

10:00am Martin Long Nguyen ✞ 
 Tommaso Trott ✞ 
 

11:30am Salvatore DiStifano ✞ 
 Eleanor Lizo ✞ 
   

To schedule a Mass intention for 
someone, please use green envelopes in 
the vestibule, visit the office Mon-Thur  
9am-4pm or call 408-629-7777.   

RĊĆĉĎēČĘ	ċĔė	ęčĊ	WĊĊĐ	
	
 

MON: 2 Cor 6:1-10; Ps 98:1, 2b, 3-4; 
 Mt 5:38-42 
 

TUES: 2 Cor 8:1-9; Ps 146:2, 5-9a;  
 Mt 5:43-48  
 

WED:   2 Cor 9:6-11; Ps 112:1bc-4, 9;  
 Mt 6:1-6, 16-18  
 

THUR:  2 Cor 11:1-11;  
 Ps 111:1b-4, 7-8; Mt 6:7-15  
 

FRI:  Dt 7:6-11;  
 Ps 103:1-4, 6-8, 10;  
 1 Jn 4:7-16; Mt 11:25-30 
 

SAT:     Is 49:1-6; Ps 139:1-3, 13-15;  
 Acts 13:22-26; Lk 1:57-66, 80 
 

SUN: Jer 20:10-13;  
 Ps 69:8-10, 14, 17, 33-35;  
 Rom 5:12-15;  

QĚĊĘęĎĔē	Ĕċ	ęčĊ	WĊĊĐ		ċĔė	RĊċđĊĈęĎĔē	
 

THE QUESTION OF THE WEEK is based on the Sunday Readings and is a tool. 

 

Step One: Listen to the Word - As you hear this reading, what words or 
phrases strike you? What in this reading touches your heart? What lingers in 
your memory? 

 

Step Two: Look into Your Life 

 
Question for Adults: Share one way that the Eucharist connects us as “one 
body” – how does it change the way we relate to each other?  
 
Question for Youth: Jesus tells us that through the Eucharist we will 
remain in him and he is us. How does the Eucharist keep you in relationship 
with Jesus? 
 
Question for Children:  How does receiving Holy Communion change how 
you treat those around you? 

 
Helen Caserta 

Mother of Cathy Caserta 
 

Fr. Ray Kenny 
Pastor of Santa Teresa 

(1990-2002) 
  
 

 
Corazon Esparcia Poresores  

Mother of Perla Runge 
 
 
 



Santa Teresa 513061 
794 Calero Ave. 
San Jose, CA 95123 
 
Church Phone 
1-408 629-7777 
 
Contact Person 
 
Jen Vazquez 
408-889-3303 (Cell) 
**I am a full time photographer and work part 
time at the church so please leave a v/m on the 
number above for me** 
 
Work Hours 
Monday thru Thursday  
9:00am—1:00pm 
 
Email 
jen@santateresachurch.com 
 
Software 
Microsoft Office Publisher 2007 
Adobe Acrobat 8.0 Standard 
Windows Vista 
 
Printer 
HP Office Jet Pro 8600 
 
Transmission Time 
Tuesday Morning  
 
Sunday Date of Publication 
June 17, 2017 
 
Bulletin # 
513061 
 
Number of Pages 
1-8 
 
Special Instructions—  
 



CčĎđĉėĊē'Ę	SęĊĜĆėĉĘčĎĕ	
	

We are now have Children's 
Stewardship Envelopes.  They are 
specifically designed for children to 
encourage the giving of time and 
talents as well as money.  Please 
contact the parish office,  if you 
would like your child to use them.  

We will prepare a box with your child’s name and 
you can pick them up the following weekend when 
you attend Mass.  

 

Week at a Glance 
 
 

Our church calendar is online at  
http://santateresachurch.com/calendar 

 
SJC - St. John of the Cross (behind office) 

STC - Santa Teresa (between Chapel and Church) 
 

Monday, June 19 
 

7:00pm Scouts (CH) 
 

Tuesday, June 20 
 

8:30am Mass (Chapel) 
9:00am Scripture Study (STC) 
10:00am Al-Anon Meeting (Hall) 
11:00am Adoration (Chapel) 
7:00pm Children’s Liturgy of the Word (STC) 
   

Wednesday, June 21 
 

8:30am Mass (Chapel) 
1:00pm    Golden Gems Board Meeting (SJC) 
 

Thursday, June 22 

 
 

8:30am Mass (Chapel) 
10:00am Layette (STC) 
7:00pm Choir (CH) 
7:00pm Knights of Columbus (Hall) 
 

Friday, June 23 
  

8:30am Mass (Chapel) 
 

Saturday, June 24 
 

11:30am Holy Spirit Potluck (CH) for RCIA, Priests, 
Deacons, Staff, Parish Office Volunteers & Administration 
5:30pm Mass (CH) - Golden Gems Bake Sale 
 

Sunday, June 25 
 

8:30/10/11:30am Mass (CH)  
12:30pm   Fil-Am (STC)  
    

 

FĆęčĊė’Ę	DĆĞ	MĆĘĘ	CĆėĉĘ	
	

Mass Cards are still available in the 
vestibule. All Masses in the month of 
June will be offered in honor of those 
names submitted (living or deceased). 
Please return the outer envelope in the 
collection or to the office with a 
donation of your choice.  

PĆēęėĞ	NĊĊĉĘ:	
 

We need the following dry goods for those in need.  
Please remember we can’t take anything expired: 
 

Cereal  
Rice - 1-2 lbs. 

Peanut Butter & Jelly/Jam  
Canned Soup 
Canned Meat 
Canned Fruit 

	

WĊ	AėĊ	Iē	NĊĊĉ	Ĕċ	VĔđĚēęĊĊėĘ	
TĔ	HĊđĕ	ĜĎęč		
SĆēęĆ	TĊėĊĘĆ		

AēēĚĆđ	4ęč	Ĕċ	JĚđĞ	BBQ	
AċęĊė	ęčĊ	11:00	Ć.Ē.	MĆĘĘ	

	

SĊę	Uĕ,	BBQ,	SĊėěĊ,	CđĊĆē	Uĕ	
 

If you are available to help with this event, please 
contact Lynda DeManti 408 629-7777 #105 or email 
lynda@santateresachurch.com. 

PĎĈęĚėĊ	DĎėĊĈęĔėĞ		
IēċĔėĒĆęĎĔē!	

 
If you were unable to 
photograph at Santa Teresa in 
2016 for the Picture Directory, 
and you called Lifetouch to 
make an appointment at 
another location, please 

contact Jen in the office ASAP at 408-629-7777 Ext. 
101 or jen@santateresachurch.com.  We need the 
church & city name OR Sit#.  We want to make sure 
that we have included every family that called 
Lifetouch to make an appointment in 2016. 

FĎđ-AĒ	MĊĊęĎēČ	
 

Our next meeting is 
Saturday, June 25th at 12:30pm in the  

Santa Teresa Conference Room  
(next to Chapel) 

 
For more information, please contact  

Robert at 408-281-9948 or email 
filam.santateresa@gmail.com 


